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Public Works Department Report 

 

Everything is running smoothly. Stephen and Francis made it to 

Fairbanks for training. We received our fuel on Friday, October 6th, and 

topped off all the city buildings.  

We had a few glitches in the lift stations, but we got all of that fixed. 

The roads are in pretty good shape for winter, or until it thaws. We 

weren’t expecting snow this early, we’ll have to put chains on the grader 

if it continues. 

The Landfill is in pretty good shape. It will be easier to maintain as 

winter progresses. 

We received our skid steer bobcat. Really nice piece of equipment, it 

will come in handy. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Charles Lang Sr. 
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